Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100
Tel. Nos. (632) 929-66-26 to 29 - (632) 929-65-52
929-66-20 - 929-66-63 to 35
929-70-41 to 43

DENR SPECIAL ORDER APR 10 2002
No. 2,702 - 20¢

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT OF THE VISSEA PROJECT
CONSULTATIVE MEETING

In the interest of service and in order to ensure effective and efficient
implementation of the VisSea Project, a consultative meeting shall be conducted on April
11-12, 2002 to discuss the proposed Plan of Operations and to solicit commitment and
support in the implementation of the program activities.

The following officials and staff are authorized to attend the meeting, which will
be held at the Function Room of DENR Canteen: 9:00 A.M.

The OIC Chief - PAMD-FASPO

The OIC Chief - PACD-FASPO

The Chief - BIPD-FASPO

The VisSea Project Area Coordinator — Region 5, 6 & 7
The VisSea Project Manager — BFAR, Region 6

Leah Santiago - PAMD-FASPO

Napoleon del Rosario - PAMD-FASPO

Ofelia Mendoza — BIPD-FASPO

Myrna Gumangan — PACD-FASPO

Emma Cabrera - PACD-FASPO

Expenses to be incurred in the conduct of the meeting are chargeable against the
Program Support Fund. Transportation, travelling expenses and other miscellaneous
expenses relative to the attendance to the meeting shall be charged against their
respective offices, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

This Order shall take effect immediately.

HEHERSON T. ALVAREZ
Secretary

Let’s Go Green!






